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Greetings to the members of this committee, 

 

As a St John's neighbor of almost 11 years, I urge you to vote in support of this bill.  It 

is vital that the funds be appropriated in order to support the integrity of our bridges 

and infrastructure, but perhaps more lasting is the security and peace of mind that 

residents of this area will be able to evacuate to safety when the imminent 

earthquake occurs.  There is no excuse that I could possibly think of that would 

cause anyone to vote no on something they know would save thousands of lives and 

millions to billions of dollars in the long run. 

 

Thank you so much for your support of our neighborhood and community as you vote 

in support of this bill 


